
Welcome to Class Two



Working In Class Two

Miss Devine

Mrs Harrisson 



Homework/Spellings
Each week year 2 will be sent home with a 

spelling list to practice.

Every few weeks we will test the children on a 
selection of these words.

We will also be regularly assessing your children 
with reading and spelling the Common Exception 

Words. Ongoing practice of these at home will 
benefit your children throughout the curriculum.



Homework/Reading
Each half-term we will also be sending home 

optional homework tasks related to our topic that 
will aid your child's learning and earn them team 

points.

We also ask that you listen to your child read 
regularly at home. 

Aiming for at least 3 x a 
week.



The Reading Race Track
Each child has a car on our

'reading track'.

This is to reward children for their reading. 

It could be for reading regularly at home, for 
putting in lots of effort, for making progress - 

anything!



PE
We have PE..

 Every Friday and

 Week 2 Thursday

We ask that you send your child to school in a 
named P.E. Kit on the days we do P.E. 



Forest Schools

Forest Schools will be on a

Tuesday every week.

We ask that you send your child to school in 
appropriate named clothing and footwear. 



App and Website
We will be sending out regular newsletters letting you 

know all the things we have been up to in Key Stage 1.

We will also be using the website to let you know of any 
events, updates, news, etc. from each class. 

Please ensure you are signed up to receive notifications from your child's class!

If you have not given us permission to share your child's 
pictures on the website/app and you would like to change 

that. Please contact your class teacher via the school 
office or at info@cookridge.leeds.sch.uk



Any Questions?
If you have any questions or would like to talk to 

us about anything. Please email 
info@cookridge.leeds.sch.uk or call the office at any 
time and we will get back to you as soon as we 

can. 




